

Town of Freetown

CEMETERY COMMITTEE

Minutes of September 13, 2001

A meeting of the Cemetery Committee for the Town of Freetown was held on September 13, 2001 at 7:00 p.m. at the home of Mrs. Robert Parker at 15 Chace Road in East Freetown. The meeting was duly advertised and handicapped accessible.

Ralph Gurney, Harris Chace and Harriett Parker were present. Mrs. Harris Chace also attended. The meeting minutes of the May 17th, 2001 meeting were read and approved as corrected.

The right of way to the Braley's Cemetery is at a stand still. It was being done in conjunction with the water line for TJX which is no longer going to happen.

Ralph Gurney and I may go to Assonet Burying Ground soon to get ready for marking out new roads, cleaning out the catch basin and marking out graves Section 14, 22 and the unmarked sections.

Ralph suggested we fertilize and improve a section of the Assonet Burying Ground each year as money and weather permits.

We agreed to meet in October on a date to be determined. Meeting adjourned 9:00 p.m.

Respect submitted,

Harriett Parker